
Session Description Date and time Eventbrite link

AET Making Sense
of Autism for
Alternative
Provisions 

(Virtual)

An autism refresher for
all staff working in

alternative provisions
in Nottingham City

01.10.25
10-11.30am

Click here to book on
Eventbrite

AET Making Sense
of Autism for Early

Years
(Virtual)

An autism refresher for
all staff working in the

early years sector 

19.11.25
12-1.30pm

Click here to book on
Eventbrite

AET Making Sense
of Autism for

schools
(Virtual)

An autism refresher for
all mainstream school

staff

14.01.26
3-4.30pm

Click here to book on
Eventbrite

AET Progression
Framework 

(Virtual)

Understanding how to
use the  Progression

Framework as an
assessment and

target setting tool

4.02.26
3-4pm

Click here to book on
Eventbrite

Intervention
workshop: exam

skills and
preparation 

(Virtual)

Support to plan and
deliver a small group
intervention including

all necessary
resources

11.02.26
3-4.30pm

Click here to book on
Eventbrite

Behind the
behaviour

(Virtual)

  Exploring autism and
the functions of
behaviour, with

  practical strategies
  

11.03.26
3-4:30pm

Click here to book on
Eventbrite

Autism Team 
Central Training Offer 25-26

All sessions are free

2 delegates per setting

Autumn Term

Spring Term

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/aet-making-sense-of-autism-for-alternative-provisions-tickets-1642281822139?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/aet-making-sense-of-autism-for-alternative-provisions-tickets-1642281822139?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/aet-making-sense-of-autism-for-early-years-tickets-1642298502029?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/aet-making-sense-of-autism-for-early-years-tickets-1642298502029?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/aet-making-sense-of-autism-for-schools-tickets-1642339645089?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/aet-making-sense-of-autism-for-schools-tickets-1642339645089?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/aet-progression-framework-tickets-1642397207259?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/aet-progression-framework-tickets-1642397207259?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/intervention-workshop-exam-skills-and-preparation-tickets-1642647044529?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/intervention-workshop-exam-skills-and-preparation-tickets-1642647044529?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/behind-the-behaviour-tickets-1643080571219?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/behind-the-behaviour-tickets-1643080571219?aff=oddtdtcreator


Session Description Date and time Eventbrite link

Intervention
workshop: Sensory:

interoception
 (Virtual)

Support to plan and
deliver a small group
intervention including

all necessary
resources

25.03.26
9.30-11.30

Click here to book
on Eventbrite

Year 6-7 transition
for primary schools 

(Virtual)

A transition support
workshop for all staff

in primary schools

15.04.26
3-4.30pm

Click here to book on
Eventbrite

Year 6 -7 transition
for secondary

schools
 (Virtual)

A transition support
workshop for all staff
in secondary schools

29.04.26
3-4.30pm

Click here to book on
Eventbrite

AET Good Autism
Practice 

(Virtual)

A more in-depth look
at autism practice for
SENCOs or SEND team

staff

20.05.26
9.30-12.30pm

Click here to book on
Eventbrite

Intervention
workshop: social
and emotional
development 

(Virtual)

Support to plan and
deliver a small group
intervention including

all necessary
resources

10.06.26
9.30-11.30

Click here to book on
Eventbrite

Sensory Solutions
 (In person- venue TBC)

Exploring autism and
sensory needs, with
practical strategies. 

01.07.26
3-4.30pm

Click here to book
on Eventbrite

Autism Team 
Central Training Offer 25-26

All sessions are free

2 delegates per setting

Summer Term

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/intervention-workshop-sensory-interoception-tickets-1642775609069?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/intervention-workshop-sensory-interoception-tickets-1642775609069?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/year-6-7-transition-for-schools-primary-tickets-1642850101879?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/year-6-7-transition-for-schools-primary-tickets-1642850101879?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/year-6-7-transition-for-schools-secondary-tickets-1642887182789?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/year-6-7-transition-for-schools-secondary-tickets-1642887182789?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/aet-good-autism-practice-tickets-1642877002339?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/aet-good-autism-practice-tickets-1642877002339?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/copy-of-intervention-workshop-sensory-interoception-tickets-1643000170739?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/copy-of-intervention-workshop-sensory-interoception-tickets-1643000170739?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/sensory-solutions-in-person-tickets-1643135545649?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/sensory-solutions-in-person-tickets-1643135545649?aff=oddtdtcreator

